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New Form I-9 Required for New Hires – Notice 
September	19,	2017	

	
Starting	September	18,	2017,	employers	must	use	the	newest	version	of	USCIS’s	Form	I-9	to	verify	the	identity	and	
work	eligibility	of	every	new	hire.	The	new	form	was	published	in	July	and	applies	only	to	new	hires,	not	existing	
employees.	This	version	of	the	form	varies	only	slightly	from	previous	versions	–	it	includes	slightly	different	
instructions	and	adds	to	the	list	of	acceptable	verification	documents.	
	
Failure	to	use	the	new	form	may	subject	employers	to	fines	and/or	penalties	in	the	event	of	an	audit.	
	
U.S.	Citizenship	and	Immigration	Services	has	published	a	handbook	to	help	employers	with	the	new	form,	available	
here.	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS PUBLICATION HAS BEEN ABRIDGED FROM LAWS, 
COURT DECISIONS, NEWS ARTICLES AND ADMINISTRATIVE RULINGS. THE PRECEDING 
INFORMATION SHOULD NOT BE CONSTRUED OR RELIED UPON AS LEGAL ADVICE AND IS 
SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE. IF  YOU HAVE QUESTIONS CONCERNING PARTICULAR 
SITUATIONS, SPECIFIC PAYROLL ADMINISTRATION OR LABOR RELATIONS ISSUES, PLEASE 
CONTACT YOUR LABOR RELATIONS REPRESENTATIVE.   
	
	
	 	
		
	

	


